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TO:   Our Valued Customers 

SUBJECT:   Stimulus Act “Buy America” Provision 

This letter is to address the subject of the “Buy America” provision of the “American 

Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009,” also commonly referred to as the “Stimulus 

Act” or “Stimulus Package.”  

The bill is an attempt to stimulate the economy and support employment here in the U.S. 

As you already know, Cerro Flow Products LLC is immensely proud of our American 

heritage and tradition.  Since the company began in 1908, Cerro has always maintained its 

American pioneering spirit. 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind our customers that we are an American 

owned company, part of the Marmon/Berkshire Hathaway Group, and unlike some of our 

competitors, all of our facilities and employees are in America.  

Our manufacturing facilities and distribution centers are in Sauget, Illinois; Mexico, 

Missouri; Shelbina, Missouri and Vinita Park, Missouri. 

We remain committed to our vision statement: 

Cerro Flow Products LLC will provide our customers with quality products, 

superior service and technology. We are committed to creating an environment for 

our employees that inspires achievement. We will reward our shareholders with 

superior financial performance while continuing to invest in our future. 


